Council for International Education
Meeting, April 16, 2012
11 a.m.
Present: Linda Zellmer, Davison Bideshi, Samit Chakravorti, Carla Paciotto, Michael Stryker, Kitty Karn, Ray Diez, Emily Gorlewski
1. Minutes are approved by a majority
2. ARTH 496 and COMM 381 needed changes, which they have made. SW 380 has also submitted changes, which Michael will review in time to get on the next Faculty Senate meeting
3. Waiver request for Distance Learning students -  the low number of online courses available to fulfill the GI requirement may be deterring BGS online students. Dr. Rick Carter proposed a waiver for them for 2 years. There was discussion about what the Faculty Senate will say about this. As a part of Dr. Carter’s recent e-mail and calls for more online courses there was no mention of the need for the BGS majors; Michael will ask Dr. Carter about this.
Moved to accept this memo and have it submitted to the Executive Committee of Faculty Senate for their meeting; Linda moved, Samit seconded. All voted in the affirmative.
4. Policies and Procedures document, e-mailed 4/16/12. Michael asked that everyone review this by 9 a.m. tomorrow morning so that he can submit this to the executive committee tomorrow as well. Motion to accept the document; Carla moved, Linda seconded, everyone voted in the affirmative.
5. Assessment tool under development for “continued certification” of approved GI courses. Approval from Faculty Senate needed before soliciting feedback from faculty teaching GI approved courses? No, this is informal feedback, but we should let Senate know we’re doing this. Did we also decide we would send it to all faculty teaching any GI approved course? We did. Michael will probably meet with Steve Rock and Ken Hawkinson to get them up to speed about this. Linda has no objections to going to a totally online system, but it is in the UPI agreement the exact procedure that needs to be followed for student evaluation. 
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